
MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 9  th   SEPTEMBER 2014 AT 7.30PM  
IN YSGOLD Y fACH

Chairman:  Nicky Davies
Attendance: 5 people
Apologies:  Pam Kilner, Lynn White, Jannice Williams, Paula Jones

Approval of the minutes from the last meetings
The minutes of the last meeting were read and it was agreed these were a true record of events.

Existing Matters:
Church Repairs
Grants – No further updates available, we await the outcome of the HLF meeting on the 24th September

Churchyard Wall – Rev Paul Wilding advised that we are still awaiting the revised wording from Peter Denis and 
there was concern that we are heading into winter now and we still need to get the Faculty signed off.  Janet 
Watkins offered to make contact with Peter and get the matter resolved.

Open weekend – The feedback on the weekend and the Gymanfa Ganu was very good and thanks were given to 
everyone who helped make the weekend a success.  It is thought that we raised £532.74 over the weekend if no 
further expenditures came to light.  Janet Watkins and Sharon and Paul Wilding kindly donated the gifts given to 
Eileen Edwards.

Open Saturdays -  It was felt that as numbers have been decreasing we may need to review the open times for 
next year.  It was also agreed that we should look at buying some large banner signs that can be put up when the 
church is open.

Open Doors weekend – Paul Wilding will bring the registers to the church on Friday.  Gillian Byrne will set up some 
displays on a simplified theme of the things used on WW1 weekend.  Janet Watkins will organise the local history 
boards again and we will put them in the choir stalls.  Nicky Davies will organise the refreshments and do the 
cleaning on Friday night.  Anyone available for stewarding will come down for opening up at 9.30am.

Treasurers report-  The treasurer was not present but the meeting was notified that the current balance of the 
account was £10,343.55

Other Business
It was discussed that now the open days are completed, we could ask whether Sennybridge Post Office and the 
White House would be able to sell Tea Towels on our behalf.  Janet Watkins is going to make enquiries.

A brief discussion took place as to whether we would do any further fundraising before Christmas but it was felt 
that as over £1,000 has been raised this year we would leave it until early in the new year.  The meeting was asked 
to have a think about future fundraising events we may be able to hold.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday 21  st   October 2014 – 7.30pm in the Trecastle Community Centre  


